SOL

PALMERAS
VARADERO~ALL INCLUSIVE

Varadero, May 16, 2024

Dear Collaborator:

We are pleased to announce that Sol Palmeras will continue updating its rooms. Once the
remodeling of the initial 164 rooms is completed, we will begin the second stage on July 1, 2024
with the renovation of another 136 rooms in the main building.

Attached is a photo of the project of the Room that will be the same as that of the 1st stage.

The work will be done in phases and taking into account complete blocks of the building that will be
isolated to reduce inconvenience to the minimum possible level. Completion of the improvements
is expected on April 30, 2025.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience we may cause and appreciate the usual support so
that customers and sales channels are informed in a timely manner about these improvement
actions.

Thank you for supporting our new project that reaffirms the commitment and involvement that the
company and the hotel have with the constant improvement of our product for customer
satisfaction and comfort.

Kind regards
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